
‭Maurice Rohrbach Fund‬

‭Dear Swiss Friends,‬

‭The Directors of the Maurice Rohrbach Fund (MRF) are excited to invite you to a Holiday Gathering at the Winterthur‬
‭Museum, 5105 Kennett Pike, Wilmington, DE 19807.‬

‭Date: Saturday, January 6, 2024‬

‭Program:‬
‭10:00 a.m.‬ ‭Meet in the café behind the ticket‬‭counter to get your ticket, sponsored by the MRF.‬

‭11:00 a.m.‬ ‭Yuletide House Tour‬‭, take a tram ride‬‭over to the house and go through the Yuletide tour in groups of‬
‭10 people and then go through the other galleries at your leisure.‬

‭We will have 20 - 25 tickets (based on reservations) available, so your reservation to us is necessary. Museum‬
‭members are free, but still get a ticket for a family member or a guest.‬

‭All reservations must be received by noon of January 3, 2024. Tickets are at First Come - First Served basis, based‬
‭on the date of reservation received.‬

‭Reservations must be sent to the Treasurer of the MRF via email‬‭treasurer@mauricerohrbachfund.org‬‭or‬‭by calling‬
‭215-968-1873. When leaving a voicemail message, please mention the number of participants (# of museum‬
‭members and # of non-museum members). It is also advised to leave your phone number, so we can reach you if‬
‭necessary.‬

‭The Buckley Tavern is very close to Winterthur should you decide to take a lunch break.‬

‭2:30 p.m.‬ ‭Meet again at the café to spread the‬‭Holiday Spirit‬

‭On behalf of all Directors I wish you a Merry Christmas and very Happy Holiday season.‬


